
 

 
 

ST FRANCIS CATHOLIC COLLEGE 

Uniform Shop 
 

HOLIDAY TRADING NOTICE 
 

The College Uniform Shop will be open on the following dates over the 
school holidays: 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY TRADING HOURS 
Wednesday 15th January 2020 12pm-3pm 

Saturday 18th January 2020 9am-2pm 
Monday 20th January 2020 9am-3pm 

Wednesday 22nd January 2020 12pm-4pm 
Saturday 25th January 2020 12pm-4pm 

Wednesday 29th January 2020 9am-3pm 
 

We will be OPEN on the first day back for TERM 1 Yrs 1-10: 
 

Thursday 30th January 2020  
8am – 4pm  

The following normal trading hours resume from 05/02/2020 
 

Monday 8am – 1pm 
Wednesday 12.30pm – 4pm 

We will also be OPEN on the first day back for TERM 1 Kindergarten only: 
 

Thursday 6th February 2020  
8am – 4pm 

 

We look forward to helping you with your Summer purchases... 
 

The Noone Team 
(02) 8073 7419 

sfcc@noone.com.au 


